
Benchmarking Programs
The Skilled Nursing Facility and Acute Care Benchmarking Surveys are open for data entry. 
If you are the Foodservice Director of a Skilled Nursing or Acute Care facility, or both – 
this is for you!
 
Your participation will award you with one (1) general continuing education (CE) hour for 
each registered survey that is completed between March 1 – April 30, 2024. Participants 
will have 24/7 access to the results and reports once they become available through their 
ANFP Member record. 

ANFP launched its first Skilled Nursing 
Facility (SNF) Program in March 2017 
with more than 700 registered facilities 
and had nearly 1,250 at the close of its 
seventh year.

Topics covered in the benchmarking programs include facility demographics, personnel 
information, key financial statistics, foodservice operations, nutrition information, business 
operations, and sanitation and safety practices. While the topics remain consistent, ANFP 
conducts benchmarking surveys each year so that trends and changes over time can be 
reported in subsequent years.

Participating in the ANFP Benchmarking Programs allows you to better understand what 
makes your facility successful, leading directly to an action plan, improving productivity, 
and gaining strategic advantage.

The Acute Care Program, had just over 200 
operators registered to participate in the 
survey when it closed out its fourth year. The 
Acute Care survey was built from the ground 
up by a five-member advisory panel working 
in various settings, from a small critical access 
hospital to a large teaching hospital, as well as 
representation from a supply chain company.

Register Today!
www.ANFPonline.org/benchmarking
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